
 

                       March 2025 

Cottonwood Lady Niners 

Congratulations to our Club Champions! After two rounds of golf in January, Julie Little played 
well and became our net champion, and Margo Sodahl reigns as our gross champion. Great golf 
ladies!

Final plans are in place for our Member/Guest play on March 20th. This year we are proud to 
support Positive Paths, a local non-profit that supports women in Phoenix’s east valley. The 
group invests in and empowers women through education, mentorship and by providing 
professional development skills so they can better support their families and participate in 
building stronger communities where they live. The Niners will be contributing to their efforts by 
presenting the money received from auctioning off beautiful gift baskets donated by our golfers  
and with a gracious gift from several of our club pros who are donating rounds of golf with them 
participating as part of the foursome. Thanks to all who make this a fun and impactful day!

After several weeks of tournament style play to determine club champions and medallion 
qualifiers, we are looking forward to fun scramble or team play golf to round out the month of 
March. Members also have opportunities to golf in off-site tournaments with other lady golfers 
in the Phoenix metro area. Renee Seifert is the Niner contact if you are interested in participating 
in any of these events - touch base with her before or after our Thursday afternoon golfing, or 
check the bulletin board outside the pro shop for more details about upcoming events. 


